
March 23, 2023

A message from CHICAGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Click here to view this letter in Spanish, Arabic, Simplified Chinese,

Filipino, Polish, Ukrainian, Urdu, or Vietnamese.

 

Dear CPS Staff and Families, 

 

CPS is partnering with the Chicago White Sox to offer free tickets for staff and 

families during the District’s Spring Break on Wednesday, April 5, and Thursday, 

April 6. Those interested in reserving tickets must complete the form at 

whitesox.com/cps by noon on Wednesday, March 29. Other details you 

should know:

• Both games start at 1:10 p.m. The White Sox will be playing the San 

Francisco Giants. 

• The White Sox play at Guaranteed Rate Field located at 333 W. 35th St, 

Chicago, IL 60616.

• This offer provides up to four tickets for each CPS family, with a limit of 

one submission per household. 

• Tickets can only be redeemed on the day of the game at the ticket 

windows near Gate 5 at Guaranteed Rate Field. A valid CPS ID (or state 

ID or driver’s license displaying a Chicago residence) must be provided to 

receive the tickets. 

• More information about parking can be found at whitesox.com/parking.   

If you have any questions, please visit whitesox.com/cps. We hope you have a safe

and enjoyable spring break from Monday, April 3, through Friday, April 7. 

 

Sincerely,

Chicago Public Schools 

https://www.cps.edu/media/community-updates/white-sox-tickets/
http://whitesox.com/cps
http://whitesox.com/parking
http://whitesox.com/cps

